
BLT Steak to Close Sept. 9

Written by Editorial
Wednesday, 10 August 2016 09:27 - Last Updated Wednesday, 10 August 2016 09:29

BLT Steak, Scottsdale at the JW Marriott Camelback Inn Resort + Spa, is set to close Sept. 9. The restaurant released the following statement:

On Sept. 9, 2016, BLT Steak, Scottsdale at the JW Marriott Camelback Inn Resort + Spa will close its doors after eight successful years. We
encourage local diners to enjoy this wonderful restaurant before the 9th and get their fill of the brand’s famous popovers and prime, dry-aged
steaks one more time in the Scottsdale location. BLT Steak will continue to operate in its other locations worldwide, including New York, Las
Vegas and Washington, DC. 

JW Marriott Camelback Inn is always looking for new opportunities to innovate its offerings for both locals and travelers alike, and we are
excited to announce that a new restaurant will be opening in early-October, which will celebrate the essence of the Southwest. More information
will be released in the coming weeks. 
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